
 

It was lovely to see so many of you at BEST assembly this 
morning! Huge thanks for your support. 

 

Part of our responsibility is to make sure that the school 
site is safe and welcoming for children and adults alike.  

Please help us with this: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are using bikes or scooters, please dismount these at 
the first set of gates and either push them or use the stands 
available around the site. 

 

Thank you for your support, as always. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Bills 

DID YOU KNOW? 

You can renew your passports at embassies and consulates in the 

UK, which means you do not need to travel abroad.   

 
 

You can find more information here:  Embassies and consulates around the world - EmbassyPages.com  

https://www.embassypages.com/
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PE 
Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should 

bring in their PE kits ready for PE on these 

days: 

Mondays Year 3, 5 & 6 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1 & 6 

Thursdays Reception & Year 4 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3R Swimming) 

Year 2 & 4 

Nursery 

The easy way to report 
your child’s absence. 

 
You could use the absence voicemail line 
to report your child’s absence from school 
or with a few quick taps or clicks you can 
use the free Studybugs APP to give the 

school every thing we need to record    
absence due to illness. 

 
You can get the 
free mobile app 

from the Apple or 
Google Store. 
 
 

Holiday Information 

 

 The last day of this half term is 

Friday 14th February 

and school will re-open on 

Monday 24th February 

 

Easter Holiday’s start on  

Saturday 12th April 

and school will re-open on 

Monday 28th April 

All After School Clubs. 

Nearly all this terms after school 
clubs have a waiting list. If your 

child decides they no longer want 
to take part please let the office 

know so we can offer the place to 
the next person on the list. 

If you take your child out of their 
club or they miss too many 

weeks, we will need to reallocate 
their place to the next person on 

the waiting list 

 

When we have spaces for any 
clubs and no waiting list, we will 
put the club live on the My Child 
At School APP so parents can 

sign up.  

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/studybugs/id695307170
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=org.sickly.app


17th January 2025 

 

BEST Assembly. 

 
So many pupils have made 

such a great start to the 

new school term and 

made it very tricky for the 

teachers to pick their 

BEST learners.  It is such a 

great end to the week 

hearing all about the   

wonderful learning in   

classes and those pupils 

who have really shown 

their Holbrook BEST. 

 

A huge well done to all our 

award winners this week.  

Keep showing your 

Holbrook BEST. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our certificates 

were awarded to:- 

 

Abigaela 

Agata 

Aisha 

Alina 

Amaan 

Ashviga 

Bilal 

Chloe 

Christina 

Eshaal 

Ethan 

Eva 

Garv 

Kaitlyn 

Kamaldeep 

Latoya 

Luan 

Manasa 

Mariuca 

Misha 

Mwemyn 

Nadia 

Nyla 

Rahela 

Raul 

Sara 

Shae 

Shawaiz 

Thea 


